
 

Health Club update – 20 March 2020 
Social distancing 

 
 

To continue to offer Health Club facilities we have reviewed our offering following 

continued emphasis by the government on social distancing.  

 

From Sunday 22nd March the following changes will take effect:  

 

Health Club Opening Hours 7am - 6pm 

 

Outdoor Pool closed until further notice 

 

Indoor Pool - Booking Changes 

- We will only accept one family booking (adults and children) per hourly booking 

- Please remember to book your swim 

- If the session is full and you have not booked you will be turned away 

 

Gym 

- Every other piece of cardio equipment will be switched off 

- Please remember to book your session  

- If the session is full and you have not booked you will be turned away 

 

Juice Bar closed 

Spa, Sauna and Steam Room closed  

 

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of the Health Club Team.  

Kind regards, 

Luke Fenton 

Health Club Manager 


